
United Nations S/2000/1061

 

Security Council Distr.: General
2 November 2000

Original: English

00-72560 (E)    021100
`````````

Letter dated 2 November 2000 from the President of the Security
Council addressed to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 30 October 2000
(S/2000/1060) concerning your intention to appoint Lieutenant-General Daniel
Ishmael Opande of Kenya as Force Commander of the United Nations Mission in
Sierra Leone (UNAMSIL) has been brought to the attention of the members of the
Security Council. They take note of the intention contained in your letter.

(Signed) Peter van Walsum
President of the Security Council


